

Image: Dreiling Terrones Architecture

THANKS

Thanks to all the Owners who have sent Supplemental Dues payments in support of the Bridge Project. To date we have received payments for 16 of the 32 parcels served for a total of **\$40,000**.

REMINDER

For those who have not yet been able to send in their Supplemental Dues, please do so as soon as possible.

We need to sign a contract with the bridge supplier by August 1, 2011. He will request a 50% deposit with amounts to \$34,000. Additionally we don't want to commit to the final date until we have 75% of the amount collected just to ensure we don't initiate a project that we cannot afford.

Carol will send duplicate invoices on August 1 for any outstanding amounts.

If anyone has any new or remaining questions about the project, project costs or timing of payments please don't hesitate to contact any member f the Road Committee.

RESOURCES

Ranch Mailbox

wranch@dtbarch.com

Ranch Website

"http://www.wickershamranch.com"